
 

18 August 2020 

Recycling Collection 

 

18 August 2020 

Ordinary Meeting of Council 
being held @ 3pm 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  
President 

P: 0429 851 257 
crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 

Deputy President 

P: 0427 862 060 
crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Brendan Geraghty 

P: 0429 484 021 
crgeraghty@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Tanya Gibson 
P: 0427 976 880 

crgibson@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 0429 848 042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Stuart Putt 
P: 0427 862 060 

crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 

P: 0427 851 213 
crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

3 August 2020 

PLANT OPERATOR VACANCY 

 

A vacancy exists for a full time Plant Operator working from the 

Bencubbin depot (38hrs/wk).  You will be required to operate a variety 

of Shire plant and equipment however the main task for this position is 

to operate the Shire’s rollers within the construction crew.  

 

Remuneration will be according to Level 4 of the Local Government 

Industry Award 2010 and Shire housing may be negotiated with the 

successful applicant. 

 

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine 

Richmond during office hours on 08 9685 1202 or via email 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au. 

 

Applications submitted to the undersigned, marked ‘Private & 

Confidential’ are to be received by 4pm, Friday 21 August 2020.  

 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is committed to creating a diverse 

environment and is proud to be an equal opportunity employer.  

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 

 



ANNUAL BUDGET 2020/2021 

The Shire’s annual budget for 2020/21 was set at the Council meeting held Friday 31 July 2020. 

As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic Council resolved not to levy any increase on the rates pool 

for the 2020/21 financial year. It is important that residents understand that although the total 

amount of rates levied has remained the same, due to valuation changes individual rates may go 

up or down. 

 

As residents will no doubt be aware the redevelopment of the Mt Marshall Aquatic Facility is 

quickly reaching completion. The new 25m pool and toddler pool will be open in time for the 

upcoming swimming season. Watch the local papers for information regarding opening dates, 

times and activities. 

 

The Club Support and Economic Development Funds have been maintained with the previous 

year’s fund amounts retained. The grant funding for both funds will be open soon, so again please 

watch the local press for details. 

 

The Shire are excited to have been awarded a lease over a large area of Waddouring Dam and 

have budgeted to implement some access improvements to the area. Although Waddouring is not 

currently open to the public once the budgeted works have been undertaken the Shire will have 

another excellent location for the local community and tourists to walk, picnic and enjoy the water 

 

The following major projects are included in the 2020/21 Annual Budget: 

• Various Capital Works to maintain housing stock 

• Road access and car park improvements at Beacon Air Strip 

• Bowling Green upgrade/replacement (Bencubbin and Beacon) 

• Road widening and safety improvements at Waddouring Dam 

• Various improvements at both day care facilities 

• Footpath construction 

• Various Road Reconstructions 

• Sandalwood Shops paving at rear 

 

CEO VISIT TO BEACON 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with 

community members is scheduled for Monday, 10 August 

2020.  John will be available at Beacon Central from 

2.00pm.  Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in 

and John will see people on a first come, first served basis.   


